No.IGP/Genl/11B/13/200-06/P-I/ 2% 2%
OFFICE OF THE INSPECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE

Andaman and Nicobar Islands
\/T)/

The Executive Secretary,
AAJVS,

A & N Administration.

\
Port Blair dated the ™% May 2006.

Sub:- Demarcation of Jarawa Reserve Area- reg.

Sir,

I am directed to refer your letter No.5-1/AAJVS/2004/8 dated
05/05/06 on the above-cited subject. In this regard it is stated that The
Police Department has no role to play in demarcation, as it is a subject
matter of Revenue and Forest.

In this regard it is suggested that a detailed map of Jarawa reserve
areas may be displayed at major population, centers/villages/settlement
area adjacent to the boundary line of reserve areas indicating that entry
into the area without permit is liable to prosecution. Similarly, such
Boards should also be displayed on pathways, and unmettled roads
leading to Jarawa area with warning signs of prosecution.

Moreover, if required, Police protection will be provided to the
teams.

Yours faithfully,

Dy. Superintendent of Police/HQ
Andaman and Nicobar Islands.

Copy to:-

1. DIGP (L&O)
2. SP/Andaman
3. Dy.SP/MA



